
~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~ 

 

Important Dates: 

October 4th   Upper School Parent – Teacher Conference Night 

October 12th   Mid-Term Progress Reports Grades 3-12 

October 13th   HLS Hayride and Family Picnic at the Lowe Farm 

October 15th -19th  JK-6 Parent - Teacher Conference Week 

 

 

Yearbook Meeting 

 7th -12th grade students, Thursday after school in room 218 until 4:45PM  

 NO YEARBOOK October 4th due to Upper School Conference Night 

 

Upper School Parent –Teacher Conference Night   

 Thursday, October 4th is Conference Night for parents of 7th – 12th graders.  

 This event will be held at the CHBC Campus between 4:30 and 7:00PM.  

 Look for an email early next week with details about conference night. 

 

JK-6th Grade Parent -Teacher Conference Week:  

 October 15th- 19th 

 Conference request forms will be sent home at the beginning of October. 

 

Louisville Youth Choir is looking for singers in grades 1-3.  

 No audition necessary.  

 Registration forms are on the website www.louyouthchoir.org .  

 Contact Mrs. Rhonda Hibdon if you have questions r.hibdon@insightbb.com . 

 

Moms in Touch Prayer Group 

The first meeting of the year will be Thursday September 27th in the “Mary/Martha Room” 

right off Fellowship Hall. This is a group of HLS Moms who gather weekly to pray for our 

school. If you have questions, or prayer requests, please contact Moriah Gilbert at 

mogilbert1@gmail.com . You are welcome to bring younger siblings. 

 

For additional athletic information…… visit http://www.thelatinschool.org/athletics/  
 
Sincerely, 

Mary Melchior 

Highlands Latin School 

office@thelatinschool.org 

502-895-5333 


